Y,
Jean Jewell

From: carver464@msn.com

Sent: Monday, January 26, 2009 6:34 AM

To: Jean Jewell; Beverly Barker; Gene Fadness; Ed Howell
Subject: PUC Comment Form

A Comment from Kaye Carver follows:

Case Number: Al/bl = -oq:f////fw{ -6-C9-a/
Name: Kaye Carver

Address: PO Box 2005

City: Orofino

State: ID

Zip: 83544

Daytime Telephone: 208-843-2622

Contact E-Mail: carver464@msn.com

Name of Utility Company; Avista
Add to Mailing List:(i%é)

Please describe your comment briefly:

This is in regards to Avista requesting another rate increase. They were just allowed an
increase which seemed to raise our utility bills higher than they estimated. Now they want
anothen increase. During these extremely hard time and our utility bills being already high
due to the cold winter, I don't feel they should be granted another increase. They need to
find cuts within their company -- maybe not pay their employees such a high hourly wages.
Please do NOT grant another increase for Avista.

Thank you.

The form submitted on http://www.puc.idaho.gov/forms/ipucl/ipuc.html
IP address is 207.109.178.253
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Jean Jewell

From: yzdme@msn.com

Sent: Monday, January 26, 2009 12:15 PM

To: Jean Jewell; Beverly Barker; Gene Fadness; Ed Howell
Subject: PUC Comment Form :

A Comment from Louis Poplin follows:

Case Number: /}(/L(-E-oey‘-a// /11!/0(-6—07-0/
Name: Louis Poplin

Address: 7560 Sunrise St

City: Rathdrum

State: ID

Zip: 83858 B

Daytime Telephone: (208) 687-8974

~ Contact E-Mail: yz4me@msn.com

Name of Utility Company; Avista

Add to Mailing List: @es

Please describe your comment briefly:
I want to know why we should have to pay for a rate hike when the price of gas has been
coming down. These people make huge profits and never spend their own money on improvements,

Thanks in advance.
Louis Poplin

The form submitted on http://www.puc.idaho.gov/forms/ipucl/ipuc.html
IP address is 70.110.57.219




